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Wrap up.

N6FRG WINTER FIELD DAY 2025 

We arrived in Copperopolis at Barry’s KO6FOV home at 9am to a
sunny blue sky and a crisp morning.

On site were Mike N6AXQ, Dee KM6ELF, Mike KB6USJ, Barry KO6FOV
(and xyl Cheryl), and myself, Mark N6IV. Helen KM6ELE arrived
later to join the fun.

We set up a 40m doublet at 35feet, a 2 m Fm j.pole, and a
40m/80m wire antenna.

Qso’s were to be had on 40m, 20m, and 10m. No contacts on 2m
and we did not try 15m.

Propagation was fairly decent. We contacted HI, UT, WWA, OR,
AZ, STX, NTX, ID, BC, MN, OK, NV, SDG, SF among others.

Helen and Barry made their first contesting qsos so now they
are addicted like everyone else.

Clouds finally ensued and the temperature dropped to the point
we said qrt.

We  all  are  thankful  to  Barry  and  Cheryl  for  the
accommodations,  hot  coffee,  and  homemade  coffee  cake.

All in all we had a good time and it was worth braving the
elements for some good fellowship and ham radio.
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Mark, n6iv
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